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Join Our Team: School Board of Directors Wanted! 

Are you passionate about education and committed to fostering the growth and success 
of our students? Holy Messenger Janet High School (HMJ) seeks dedicated individuals to 
join our School Board of Directors! 

About the Board: The School Board of Directors is the cornerstone of corporate 
governance at HMJ High School. We are responsible for steering the school towards 
success, ensuring accountability to our shareholders, and adhering to all relevant 
legislation. Our effective and efficient Board comprises executive and non-executive 
directors, with a majority being non-executive to maintain objectivity in our decision-
making processes. 

What We’re Looking For: We seek individuals with strong leadership qualities and core 
competencies that align with the mission of HMJ High School. Our Board members 
should reflect the diverse duties and responsibilities required to represent the interests 
of our Responsible Authority effectively. 

Key Qualifications: Members of the School Board will be appointed based on their merit, 
considering their knowledge and experience in one or more of the following fields: 

• Education: Curriculum Development, Educational Foundations 

• Administration: Educational Management, Sports Administration 

• Management: Marketing, Project Management, Business Development 

• Finance and Accounting 

• ICT and Digital Skills 

• Legal and Human Resources 

• Other relevant fields related to the operation and management of the school 

Why Join Us? 

• Be a part of a dynamic team dedicated to shaping the future of our students. 

• Use your expertise to make impactful decisions that influence educational 
excellence. 

• Collaborate with fellow professionals who share your commitment to education. 

• Join an Exciting New School Offering Abundant Opportunities for Our Community! 

If you possess the qualifications and passion to help us fulfil our mission, we invite you 
to apply for a position on our Board of Directors.  Being a member of the Guta RaMwari 
Religion is a significant advantage. 



 Female candidates are encouraged to apply.  

Together, let’s ensure a bright future for HMJ High School! 

Apply Now! 

 
For more information and to submit your application, please contact us at 
ncube.mpumelelo@gmail.com. Applications will be accepted until 15th November 2024.  

HMJ High School – Inspiring Greatness 


